
SIMPSON COUNTY PROVIDES EQUAL EDUCATIONAL AND EMPLOYMENT OPPORTUNITIES 

��
June 10, 2019 

Dear Board Members, 

I am requesting board approval to continue utilizing Commonwealth Pest Control as our district 
outsource provider as their current contract expires at end of June 2019.

For the record, we sent bid packets to 17 companies – every company we could find in this 
county and every county touching our county to attempt to gather best pricing. 

Commonwealth is our current provider and has done an excellent job for the past 6 years. They 
have taken on spaces that are new to the district with no increase in price and their current bid is 
the same pricing as the last 6 years. 

Equally important, their after hour additional services, (call ins) are listed at no charge regardless 
of service required / or none. 

I appreciate your consideration and subsequent approval. 

Respectfully submitted, 
        Robert White 
        Operations Manager ���
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